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Minutes of the June 19 meeting of the M.A. Lightman Board of Directors. 
  
Present:: President Don Paterson, Vice President Donna Touliatos, Treasurer 
Susan Frazee, Cecile Skaggs, Melody Patterson and Henry Francis. Absent: Larry 
Alexander, Jan Dacus and Mike Staunton. 
  
The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted without discussion. 
  
A report from Club Manager Terry VanDyke said that there is $15,100 in the 
checking account plus a $36,500 CD. He also reported that 98 members had 
already paid their club dues for 2010-2011. 
  
The Friday morning game formerly held downtown now takes place at the club at 
10 a.m. with Jack Wynns as director. The club’s usual Friday morning game 
continues at 10:30 a.m., directed by Terry VanDyke. 
  
Special games will be the rule throughout the Independence Day weekend. A 
charity club championship will be staged Friday night, July 2, with local rated 
games the rest of the weekend.  
  
Donna Touliatos reported that work will begin soon to fix the entry hall floor. She 
also pointed out that the overhang outside the front door is in bad shape and is in 
dire need of replacement. The outside of the building needs painting, she added. 
Some discussion followed concerning the condition of the club, with Board 
members agreeing that more effort should be made to keep the club clean.  
  
The July birthday game will take place on Saturday, July 24. 
  
There will be no Board meeting in July. The next meeting will take place on 
Saturday, August 21, at 11 a.m.  
  
The meeting was adjourned. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
Henry Francis for  
Judy Knox, Secretary  
M.A. Lightman Bridge Club 
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